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To whom it may concern,

Regarding DAA intent to change the conditions under which planning permission was granted for the new
parallel runway so as to allow significantly more night time flights. I wish to indicate my objection. This has the
potential to unreasonably impact the sleep of my family and the families and the wellbeing of the community
and will negatively impact a growing population to the south of Portmarnock.

Please do not allow this change to occur.

I live in Old Portmarnock and this will directly impact the quality of my and my family’s life.

Kind regards,
Ruth Grant

Old Portmarnock Road
Portmarnock
Co. Dublin

Sent from my iPhone




